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 FEBRUARY 3, 1992 


THE BOARD OF REVIEW AND EQUALIZATION 


PRESENT: 	 STEVEN A. GRIMM, PRESIDENT 
HOLMES R. SHAVER 
JEAN GRAPES 

There were no appointments on this date; however there was one walk-in. 

The Board met with Larry Sims to discuss Map No. 81 Parcel No. 120 in 

City 	District. Mr. Sims feels that the valuation is too high. 

There were no other walk-ins. 

The board adjourned at 3:00 P.M. 

Approved: 
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